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	MINUTES OF


	General Licensing Committee

	MEETING DATE


	Tuesday, 24 July 2018

	MEMBERS PRESENT:
cabinet member:


	Councillors David Suthers (Chair), Jacqui Mort (Vice-Chair), Jane Bell, Harry Hancock, Jon Hesketh, Ken Jones, Barbara Nathan, Alan Ogilvie, David Watts and David Wooldridge
Not present.



	OFFICERS:
	Mark Marshall (Licensing Manager), Tasneem Safdar (Senior Solicitor) and Dianne Scambler (Governance and Member Services Team Leader)


	OTHER MEMBERS
and officers:

	Chris Ward (Licensing Officer) 

	PUBLIC:
	0


<AI1>

	8
	Apologies for Absence



An apology was received from Councillor Paul Wharton.

</AI1>

<AI2>

	9
	Minutes of meeting Tuesday, 12 June 2018 of General Licensing Committee



RESOLVED (Unanimously): 

That the minutes of the General Licensing Committee meeting held on 12 June 2018 be confirmed as a correct record for signing by the Chair.

</AI2>

<AI3>

	10
	Minutes of meeting Tuesday, 12 June 2018 of General Licensing Sub-Committee Panel



RESOLVED: (Unanimously)

That the minutes of the General Licensing Sub Committee Panel held on 12 June 2018 be confirmed as a correct record for signing by the Chair.

</AI3>

<AI4>

	11
	Declarations of Any Interests



There were no declarations of any interests.

</AI4>

<AI5>

	12
	Licensing Activity - June 2018



The Head of Licensing presented a report that provided information to Members on the Licensing Activity that had taken place in June. This activity included applications received, enforcement checks and referrals to partner agencies.

The Head of Licensing highlighted to Members attention a number of actions, in particular the new Customer Care course for taxi drivers that was now ready to be implemented.

Members asked about the progress of CCTV installation in taxi vehicles and asked for an update report to be brought to the next meeting of the Committee. Members were also updated on the progress made in relation to the current vehicle testing regime and it was explained that any garage who did not respond would not be listed on the Council’s approved list of garages.

The report was noted.

</AI5>

<TRAILER_SECTION>

	Chair
	Date


</TRAILER_SECTION>

<LAYOUT_SECTION>

	FIELD_FORMATTED_NUMBER
	FIELD_TITLE



FIELD_SUMMARY
</LAYOUT_SECTION>

<TITLE_ONLY_LAYOUT_SECTION>
	FIELD_FORMATTED_NUMBER
	FIELD_TITLE



</TITLE_ONLY_LAYOUT_SECTION>

<HEADING_LAYOUT_SECTION>

FIELD_TITLE
</HEADING_LAYOUT_SECTION>

<TITLED_COMMENT_LAYOUT_SECTION>

FIELD_TITLE
FIELD_SUMMARY
</TITLED_COMMENT_LAYOUT_SECTION>

<COMMENT_LAYOUT_SECTION>

FIELD_SUMMARY
</COMMENT_LAYOUT_SECTION>

<SUBNUMBER_LAYOUT_SECTION>
	FIELD_FORMATTED_NUMBER
	FIELD_TITLE



FIELD_SUMMARY
</SUBNUMBER_LAYOUT_SECTION>

<TITLE_ONLY_SUBNUMBER_LAYOUT_SECTION>
	FIELD_FORMATTED_NUMBER
	FIELD_TITLE



</TITLE_ONLY_SUBNUMBER_LAYOUT_SECTION>

General Licensing Committee Tuesday 24 July 2018
General Licensing Committee Tuesday 24 July 2018

[image: image1.jpg]